
Hi NACUSA Members!

CALL FOR SCORES

The Los Angeles Chapter of NACUSA is creating a Piano 
Trio concert:
Sunday, NOVEMBER 16th at 5pm,   
to take place at the Gateway Church in the Santa Monica/
WLA area.

Works must be 8 minutes or less in length and be for piano 
trio or any subset (solo violin, cello, duet, trio) and on any 
topic.    

Members are also invited to   perform their own music or 
provide their own performers   to perform their works on this 
concert.   

We are delighted to have the Gateway Church in West Los 
Angeles/Santa Monica area at our disposal that offers good 
acoustics and piano. The hall seats about 100 people. This 
event will also be offered on Zoom and/or FaceBook for 
those who cannot attend and will also be recorded. There 
will be a reception afterwards for the performers, composers, 
etc and all are invited to attend.

The program for the piano trio works will be decided by the 
musicians.    Each member whose work is being performed 
on this program will be asked to contribute $100 toward the 
expenses of producing the concert.   The piano trio, headed 
by virtuoso pianist Pierre Tang, will also be paid through your 
contribution. Should you choose to hire your own 
musician(s), you will be responsible for paying that person.    

HOW TO SUBMIT:



All submissions must be Anonymous. 
Please remove any name from your score and mp3 or midi 
file. Use the Title.

Please send:

Score in PDF form

A text file that includes:
●Title of the piece
●Length of piece
●PRO association
●program notes (250 words max)
●your bio (250 words max)

mp3 or midi file

Send to nacusa.la@gmail.com   and   
adrienne@adriennealbert.com   no   later than   October 12,      
2025, so that we have adequate time to rehearse, prepare a 
printed program and promote the concert.

Many thanks and looking forward to an exciting concert 
season.
Adrienne
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